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From: Walter Martinez <walterlmartinez@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 12, 2017 11:29 AM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Comments on the Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance

Sidney Hill, 

I am opposed to the ordnance that allows Thrust Energy to drill in Rio Rancho and Sandoval County. 

One of the reasons for moving to Rio Rancho was for the clean environment and the clean water. Without these natural 
resources, there is no reason to live here or for new residents and businesses to locate here. 

There is no doubt that water is our most important natural resource and not oil and gas. Without water there is no life. 

Thank you, 

Walter L Martinez 
3008 22nd Avenue SE 
Rio Rancho, NM 87124 


